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114 NORTH FOURTH STREET 

MANHATTAN, KANSAS 
RAY L. KOZAK, MANAGER 

January 30, 1952 

Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

It is with considerable pleasure that I "VERIFY" your report of 

January 20, 1352. 

With an interfering signal of S -7 recorded at our transmitter, it 

was anticipated that very little response would be obtained +^ 

this test broadcast. However, the number and location of report: 

thus far received greatly exceeds our maximum expectation. 

I wish to thank you for your participation in this test broadcast 

and I wish you the best of clear signals for future DX'ing. 

We hope to conduct another broadcast under more favorable QRM 

conditions. 

Yours very truly, 

RADIO STATION K M A N 

'erbe Lavin 
Chief Engineer 
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